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MINUTES FOR BOARD OF ALDERMEN MEETING – BUDGET WORK SESSION 

May 23
rd

, 2013 

6:00 PM 

 

The following elected officials were present:  Mayor Coleman, Alderman Beaty, Alderman Huggins, Alderman 

Martin, Alderwoman Morrow, and Alderman Withers.   

 

The following staff members were present:  Jim Palenick, Interim Town Manager; Maria Stroupe, 

Administrative Services Director; Gary Buckner, Police Chief; Steve Lambert, Fire Chief; Doug Huffman, 

Electric Director; Bill Trudnak, Public Works Director; Anne Martin, Parks and Recreation Director; and David 

Kahler, Development Services Director were present.  Town Attorney, Thomas Hunn, was absent. 

  

The Mayor called the meeting to order at 6:01 pm.   

 

Mayor Coleman opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.   

 

The purpose of the work session was to review the proposed budget.   Mr. Palenick discussed each fund and 

department with respect to the budgeted revenues and expenditures.  There was discussion concerning the 

proposed extra fees in solid waste for pickup of trash outside of the provided can, tires, and bulk items.  There 

was also discussion of the proposed increase in water and sewer rates. 

 

Another work session was scheduled for Tuesday, May 28
th

 at 6:00 pm. 

 

The work session was adjourned at 9:08. 

 

 

MINUTES FOR BOARD OF ALDERMEN MEETING – BUDGET WORK SESSION 

May 28
th

, 2013 

6:00 PM 

 

The following elected officials were present:  Mayor Pro-Tem Huggins, Alderman Beaty, Alderman Martin, 

Alderwoman Morrow, and Alderman Withers.  Mayor Coleman was absent. 

 

The following staff members were present:  Jim Palenick, Interim Town Manager; Maria Stroupe, 

Administrative Services Director; Bill Trudnak, Public Works Director; and Anne Martin, Parks and Recreation 

Director were present.  Town Attorney, Thomas Hunn; Police Chief, Gary Buckner; Fire Chief, Steve Lambert; 

Electric Director, Doug Huffman; and Development Services Director, David Kahler was absent. 

  

The Mayor Pro-Tem called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.   

 

Mayor Pro-Tem Huggins opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.   

 

There was discussion concerning the proposed extra fees in solid waste for pickup of trash outside of the 

provided can, tires, and bulk items.  There was also discussion of the proposed increase in water and sewer 

rates.  The proposed budget will be presented for approval at the June 11, 2013 Board meeting. 

 

The work session was adjourned at 7:12. 

 

 

____________________      _______________________ 

Rick Coleman, Mayor      Maria Stroupe, Town Clerk 


